
June 19, 2002

Ms. Nancy Cottrell
Chief Executive Officer
Greater Glory Community Development Center, Inc.
1835 Ringold Street, P.O. Box 781
Flomaton, AL  36441-0781

Dear Ms. Cottrell:

This responds to your recent inquiry about a request for proposal application from the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). 
Your letter was forwarded to my office, the NRC’s Office of Small Business and Civil Rights, for appropriate response.

One of my staff members, Mauricio Vera, spoke to Pamela King in your office on June 14, 2002, to obtain clarification regarding your
inquiry.  Mr. Vera informed me that your principal request is for financial assistance for your Community Development Center.
Unfortunately, the NRC does not offer financial assistance to businesses or non-profit organizations. 

For information on Federal grant programs, I encourage you to access the Catalog of Federal Domestic Assistance. This catalog, which
is compiled and maintained by the General Services Administration, profiles all Federal grant programs, and lists a specific contact for
obtaining additional information and application forms. It also includes a helpful section on writing grant applications. The catalog is
available for reference in the government documents section of most major libraries and in the offices of State and local governments.
Information is also available on-line at www.cfda.gov .

Thank you for your inquiry and I wish you much success in your efforts to obtain financial assistance.

Sincerely,



/RA/
Irene P. Little, Director
Office of Small Business and Civil Rights
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